
 

Dear Corey Families-  

It is my pleasure to welcome our new and returning Cubs back to school.  I can say with confidence that 

you are part of an amazing community!   

The start of our school year may look remarkably different, but our PTA will still operate with 

transparency while working towards our goal - making Corey Academy the best it can be for all students, 

staff, and parents.  

Historically, the PTA helps coordinate activities and projects that greatly benefit our students and 

teachers.  Examples include up to $500 per grade to support field trips, $75 per teacher for their ‘out of 

pocket’ classroom supplies, as well as family-engaging school programs throughout the year.  As we 

navigate through this challenging time, we will continue to support these projects to the best of our 

ability.  I know we all can agree that we would love our students to look forward to a future field trip 

once again. 

Corey Academy is known for amazing parent support when it comes to volunteering.  Currently, the on-

campus volunteer opportunities remain uncertain, but the PTA remains optimistic for future 

possibilities.  We will keep you informed as the situation evolves.   

We are all in this TOGETHER!  As we move forward with grace and patience, please know the PTA will do 

our very best to keep you informed.  Keep your eye on our website www.coreypta.org for the latest 

news, events, and future volunteer opportunities.  Find us on Facebook- Corey Cubs PTA.  My email is 

trinli.milliorn@gmail.com should you have any questions.  Thank you for your support in making our 

2020-2021 school year incredible! 

 

Sincerely, 

Trinli Milliorn 

Corey Academy PTA President 
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